
9th July 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian

Semi Final of the Euros

On Wednesday evening the national team of England will play the Netherlands in
the semi finals of the UEFA EUROs 2024. Obviously, we are all hoping for a
victory for England but win or lose, it is a chance to talk about our school values,
the importance of the National Anthem, and to talk about pride and resilience.

We know that many of our children will be staying up late to watch the match
and we would like to offer all of the children the opportunity to come into school
on Thursday morning and have a ‘Breakfast of Champions’ (hot chocolate and
a piece of toast). School will start at the normal time and Breakfast Club will
still be available. Children are very welcome to come into school wearing their
England kits, wear something red and white or their own clothes.

With hope in our hearts - come on England!!

A McClurey & N Bennett

Mrs McClurey and Mr Bennett


